Ranked-choice voting has had a history of wasting votes and being passed and then repealed. It's not as good as the STAR
method, because anyone who didn't vote for the top ranking candidates don't get their vote counted in the next round. Throwing out
votes is wrong. Everyone should be able to rate the candidates in order of their preference and then have those preferences
expressed in each round necessary to find out who got the most votes. | am more in favor of STAR voting than ranked choice.
Consider voting No on this bill and urging your House committee colleagues to vote yes on HB3250. Thank you.



